
Happy May Wildcats! 

 

 

Can you believe this is our final month in this 2022-2023 school year!   

It is an exciting time as our 8th grade Wildcats are getting ready to transition to high school while our 

current 6th and 7th grade students are preparing for a big new year here at The Glen!  Help us ensure 

that our Wildcats get to take part in all of the amazing activities we have panned for them this month by 

reviewing our Glen House Rules with your child.  Respect, responsibility, and safety! 

PM3 and End of Year Testing begins this month.  End of year assessments will take place within each 

core curriculum and will be used as another piece of data for us to plan for your child’s needs.  It is 

important that students are here at school each day, on time so that we can ensure they are in the right 

mindset to “show what they know”!   

We have our 8th Grade Trip planned for 5/23, 8th Grade Dance set for 6/2, our 7th Grade Trip is set for 

5/31 and our 6th Graders are ready for their big day on 5/24.  Keep in mind that all obligations must be 

paid in full to be eligible to attend our end of year activities.  Students must meet our behavior criteria 

for Quarter 4 to attend- this includes ID Badge violations.  Each student is well aware of our 

expectations, let’s work together to ensure that we help them reach their goals! 

Let’s have a May filled with flowers, sunshine, and positivity no matter what each day holds-----we’ve 

got this Wildcats! 

 

Your Sunshine Ready Principal, 

 

Melissa Gurreonero 



 

 


